
 
April 27, 2022  

  

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

  
I am requesting funding for the UT Health RGV Cancer and Surgical Center in fiscal year 2023.   

  
The entity to receive funding for this project is The University of Texas Rio Grande Valley located at 1201 

W. University Drive, Edinburg, Texas 78539.  

  

The funding would be used to provide capital equipment to the UT Health RGV Cancer and Surgery 

Center’s McAllen Academic Medical Campus. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 
financial interest in this project.  

 

 Sincerely,   

  

  

  

Vicente Gonzalez  

Member of Congress  

 


